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The Centre for International Relations (CIR) arranged a meeting with delegates from Krirk 

University from Thailand on 09th October 2023 from 02.00 pm to 03.30 pm at the Board Room. 

Our respected Pro Vice Chancellor Dr. N. Thajuddin and Hon’ Registrar Dr. N. Raja Hussain 

chaired the meeting. Our respected Advisor Dr. P.S. Syed Masood Jamali was also present. 

 

The delegates from Krirk University, Thailand who visited are: 

1. Dr.John Christopher    

Walsh Associate Dean and Director EP 

2. Dr. Bundit Aroman   

     Assist to the dean International Islamic College  

3. Ms. Chanidapha Nunualvuttiwong  

           Head of International Marketing  

4. Mr. Dhiraj Kumar  

India marketing team 

 

We had fruitful discussions with them about academic and research partnership. They were 

very much impressed with our institute’s green campus and our achievements. They evinced 

keen interest in collaborating with us. 

We thank our esteemed member, Board of Management Mr. SMB for his reference and 

guidance 
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